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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 29 
Monday, 04 January 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

Please be advised that today another Member (C15) has tested positive for 

COVID-19.  

C15 last played golf at the Club on 02 January 2021, and we are currently 

establishing C15 movements at the Club and close contact tracing. 

The authorities at the Ministry of Health (MOH) have been contacted, and all the 

necessary precautionary measures and contact tracing are currently being 

followed to advise the MOH and Members accordingly.  

We would also like to assure members that all areas of the Club are thoroughly 

cleaned and sanitized twice daily and we will continue to do so for your safety 

and wellbeing.   

Please stay safe by avoiding crowded areas, avoid close contact with anyone, 

wash your hand regularly and wear a mask at all times when you at the club. We 

will beat this COVID-19 by following strict guidelines.  

 

The Management 

THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 

Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

Tel: +603-9206 3333 (GL) | Fax: +603-9285 3939 | Email: info@rsgc.com.my | 

Website: www.rsgc.com.my  


